Jesuit High School is excited to announce the evolution of its one-to-one program, which will ex-
pand the iPad program that has served the school well during the last four years.

Jesuit will adopt a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) program starting in the 2017-2018 school year.
This means that families will be able to choose a device to bring to school from a list of recom-
mended devices that meet minimum specifications. We chose this program for several reasons:

+ Prevalence of web-based tools and non-device specific programs

+ Desire for students to be able to produce original work

+ Ability for students to customize their learning experience

+ Budgetary realities of each family

+  Freedom for students to choose a device that fits their comfort level and interests

To assist families in making an informed decision regarding the appropriate device,
we have provided information and important links on our website at:

jesuithighschool.org/welcome-class-2021

\
View sample devices and get your
questions answered at the following events:

APRIL 27 Class of 2021 Family Welcome
JULY 12 Parent Survival Skills 101

AUGUST 8 Parent Survival Skills 101




